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* * * ANNOUNCEMENT* * *  

     ________________________________________ 
  
DATE:  August 3, 2020  
  
TO:    Insureds and Producers  
  
FROM:  Insurance Placement Facility of Delaware (Delaware FAIR Plan)  
  
RE:   Hurricane Season UPDATE      
 
 
 
The Atlantic hurricane season officially started on June 1, with an expected increase in 
activity in August followed by a peak in September. While Southern and coastal states 
are at the highest risk to experience a hurricane or tropical storm, our region can also be 
impacted by these severe weather events. Tropical Storm Sandy brought more than 20 
inches of rain to southern Pennsylvania in 2012, and most recently, Tropical Storm Fay 
hit New Jersey and parts of Pennsylvania in July 2020, causing flooding and related 
storm damage. If you have experienced storm damage because of a summer storm, our 
team of claim professionals is on-call 24/7 to respond. You can contact our Claims 
Department at 1-800-462-4972 to report a claim 24/7 and someone will contact you 
ASAP.    
 
Due to the recent events that have transpired in Philadelphia, access to the City may be 
disrupted. We are open for business. While we are still able to transact all of our usual 
operations, our walk-in customer service area remains closed.  All other business will 
continue as normal. Please be safe. 


